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Govern d’Andorra
Missié Permanent d’Andorra a FTOSCE
i als altres organismes internacionals amb seu a Viena

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Andorra to the Organization for Security and
Co-operation in Europe presents its compliments to all Delegations/Permanent Missions to
the OSCE and to the Conflict Prevention Centre, and, with reference to the Questionnaire
on Conventional Arms Transfers on Policy and /or National Practices and Procedures for
the Export of Conventional Arms and Related Technology (FSC.DEC/20/95) and the
Information Exchange on Conventional Arms (FSC. DEC/8/08), as well as to UNGA
Resolution 56/24Q), entitled “Transparency in armaments”, has the honour to return a NIL
Report. The Principality of Andorra does not export and/or import conventional arms and
related technology.

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Andorra to the OSCE avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to all Delegations/Permanent Missions to the OSCE and to the
Conflict Prevention Centre the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 1 June 2021

Delegations/Permanent Missions to the OSCE
OSCE Conflict Prevention Centre
Vienna
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